
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences organised 2nd Board of Committee 
meeting for students’ academic research development 

 On September 27, 2018, Asst. Prof. Dr.Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty 
of Humanities and Social Sciences presided over the second Board of Committee meeting 
for the next phase of students’ academic research development. The meeting laid out plans 
for the upcoming academic research preparation which would occur on January 19, 2019, at 
the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University. 

 


